
 

 
Notice and Opportunity for Public 

Comment 
 

In accordance with CFR Part 158.24, notice is hereby given that the Connecticut 

Airport Authority (CAA) is offering an opportunity for public comment prior to the 

filling an application with the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) for:  

Amendment to Passenger Facility Charge Impose and Use Authority for the 

Following items:  

 
PFC Application 02-14-C-00-BDL 

• Acquire 3,000 Gallon Aircraft Rescue and Fire Fighting Truck with Elevated 
Waterway and Driver Enhanced Vision System 

 
PFC Application 02-15-C-00-BDL 

• Security Improvements and Training System 
 

 

Estimated total PFC Revenue to be used for each project: 

PFC Application 02-14-C-00-BDL 
 

Project PFC Amount 

Acquire 3,000 Gallon Aircraft Rescue and Fire 
Fighting Truck with Elevated Waterway and 
Driver Enhanced Vision System 

 $      1,102,000 

Total: $      1,102,000 

PFC Level for each: it is intended that all collections will be at the $4.50 level 

Proposed PFC Collection commencement date for application: (March 1, 2020) 

Estimated Charge expiration date for application: (April 1, 2020) 

There is no change to the original charge effective dates  

Estimated total PFC revenue to be collected: ($1,102,000) 

 



 
 

 

 

PFC Application 02-15-C-00-BDL 

Project PFC Amount 

Security Improvements and Training System  $      3,050,000 

Total: $      3,050,000 

PFC Level for each: it is intended that all collections will be at the $4.50 level 

Proposed PFC Collection commencement date for application: (March 1, 2020) 

Estimated Charge expiration date for application: (June 1, 2020) 

There is no change to the original charge effective dates  

Estimated total PFC revenue to be collected: ($3,050,000) 

 
 
Please note that this application for amendment is based on recent changes to FAA 
authorization, the FAA is no longer requiring the need for significant contribution in 
Passenger Facility Charge (PFC) Applications. Due to this change the amendment that 
will be submitted to the FAA will change the original PFC application from a $3.00 PFC 
collection to a $4.50 PFC collection.  
 
Comments may be filed no later than December 2, 2019 and sent to: 
 
Mr. Robert J. Bruno  
Director of Planning, Engineering and Environmental 
Connecticut Airport Authority  
334 Ella Grasso Turnpike, Suite 160 
Windsor Locks, CT  06096 
Email- rbruno@ctairports.org 
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